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Subject: USE OF TOWNSHIP VEHICLE FOR CDL TEST
From: "Gene Layne" <roads@russelltownship.us>
Date: 9/20/20168:07 AM
To: <jmuellerpolysci@aol.com>, <jmadden@russelltownship.us>, '''Gary Gabram'"
<gggabram@yahoo.com>
cc: "Chuck Walder" <cwalder@russelltownship.us>, "Melissa Palmer"
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Gene Layne
Road Superintendent
Russell Township
PO. Box 522
8501 Kinsman Road
Novelty OH 44072
Phone: 440-338-5309
Fax: 440-338-6555

Shane has requested to use a township truck for his CDL testing, this also would require a township CDL
driver to accompany him to the test site. I have no problem with this. Please let me know if there is a
problem with this.
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